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Morsum Magnificat

Van: GNS Press Association [agentur@gnspress.com]
Verzonden: dinsdag 7 juni 2016 13:49
Aan: info@morsum-magnificat.be
Onderwerp: Your letter to GNS Press

cc: erikjm.verbeeck@telenet.be

Dear Mr Verbeeck,

we don´t can read all the letter/all the text in Belgian language. 
Especially not the letter from the Korpschef.

Our oraginsation is registered since 1993 in Germany and USA (official registered - 
business registration). We pay our taxes, we have an official tax- and registernumber 
and the ordanisation is registered as a professional association for journalists. 
Since 1993 ...!

In this context we can issue press cards and press documents.
Member in more than 40 countries use our press cards and they are very satisfied.

The statement from the Belgian police departement is a false factual claim. Our press 
cards be justified and I think the Belgian police departement does make in this case a 
discrediting.

Pity, if we are located in Belgian we would against this proceed legally. Thats 
unacceptable.

Kind regards
Peter Neumann, Administration
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